

Office of the City Clerk Council Services Division

Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Anthony J. Zielinski Manager

December 29, 2003

Muhammad Ikram Ullah Qureshi 7865 W. Appleton Ave. Milwaukee, WI 53218

Dear Mr. Qureshi:

You are invited to attend a hearing of the Common Council's Utility and Licenses Committee on January 6, 2004, at 8:30 a.m., in 301-B, Milwaukee City Hall at 200 E. Wells St. regarding your food dealer's license application for the premises at 7831 W. Burleigh St. There is a possibility your application may not be granted based upon concerns from the local alderman.

I have enclosed a copy of the letter from the alderman. You will be given an opportunity to respond to and challenge the reasons for denial and to present witnesses under oath and to confront and cross-examine witnesses under oath. You may also be represented by an attorney of your choice, at your expense.

Sincerely,

Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk



Office of the City Clerk Council Services Division

Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

Anthony J. Zielinski Manager

December 29, 2003

Leonard Massey 1735 W. Galena St. Milwaukee, WI 53205

Dear Mr. Massey:

You are invited to attend a hearing of the Common Council's Utility and Licenses Committee on January 6, 2004, at 8:30 a.m., in 301-B, Milwaukee City Hall at 200 E. Wells St. regarding your food dealer's license application for the premises at 1801 W. Galena St. There is a possibility that your applicationmay not be granted based upon concerns from the local alderman.

I have enclosed a copy of the letter from the alderman. You will be given an opportunity to respond to and challenge the reasons for denial and to present witnesses under oath and to confront and cross-examine witnesses under oath. You may also be represented by an attorney of your choice, at your expense.

Sincerely.

Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk



Office of the City Clerk Council Services Division Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

Anthony J. Zielinski Manager

December 29, 2003

Jason Metke 646 S. 66th St. Milwaukee, WI 53214

Dear Mr. Metke:

You are invited to attend a hearing of the Common Council's Utilities and Licenses Committee on January 6, 2004 at 8:30 a.m., in 301-B, Milwaukee City Hall at 200 E. Wells St. regarding your food dealer's license application for the premises at 332 N. Milwaukee St. There is a possibility that your application may not be granted based upon concerns from the local alderman's office

I have enclosed a copy of the e-mail from the aide for Aldermanic District 4. You will be given an opportunity to respond to and challenge the reasons for denial and to present witnesses under oath and to confront and cross-examine witnesses under oath. You may also be represented by an attorney of your choice, at your expense.

Sincerely,

Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk



John O. Norquist Mayor

Seth L. Foldy, MD Commissioner of Health

Bevan K. Baker, CHE Health Operations Director

Family and Community Health Services



web site: www.milwaukee.gov

Date:

December 19, 2003

To:

Ronald Leonardt

City Clerk

From:

Seth Foldy, MD

Commissioner of Health

Re:

Request to Deny a Food License (1801 W. Galena Street) Pursuant to

MCO Section 68-4 (11)

I enclose a letter dated December 18, 2003 from Alderman Willie Hines, requesting that the Health Department hold the application for a license filed by Leonard Massey. Mr. Massey wishes to operate a food store at the above location. This location has previously been operated as a food establishment.

Per the MCO section 68-4 (10), if there is an objection to an application for a new or renewal license related to Section 68-4 (11), the Commissioner shall so notify the City Clerk. The Utilities and Licenses Committee holds a hearing on whether to issue the license.

Should you have questions regarding this matter, please contact Loyce C. Robinson, the Health Department's Consumer Environmental Health Division Manager at 286-3674.

C: Alderman Willie Hines

WILLIE L. HINES, JR.

Alderman

17th ALDERMANIC DISTRICT
City Hall, Room 205
200 East Wells Street
Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202-3570

Office: 286-2221 Fax: 286-3456



VICE CHAIR:
Public Safety Committee
Building Inspection Task Force
MEMBER:
Economic Development Committee
Public Improvements Committee
Housing Authority Board
Community Development Block Grant
Policy Committee

December 18, 2003

Dr. Seth Foldy, Commissioner Health Department City of Milwaukee

Dear Commissioner Foldy:

I am writing this letter with regard to the "Food Dealer" license application for the property located at 1801 W. Galena. I am requesting that your department "hold off" on granting the license until after a Utilities and Licenses (U&L) Committee meeting can be held for the location.

There have been increasing nuisance and alleged criminal activities in the area associated with the food vendor operations currently in the immediate vicinity of the aforementioned address. These activities and others, including but not limited to, loitering, have had an adverse impact on the quality of life for area residents. The potential for this quality of life to be further compromised by the granting of a "Food Dealer" license to 1801 W. Galena prior to a U&L hearing is substantial.

Thank you in advance for your consideration. Please contact me at extension(s) 2659 or 3965 if you have questions or would like to discuss this matter further.

Sincerely,

Alderman, 17th District

Cc: Loyce Robinson, Manager

Consumer Environmental Health





John O. Norquist Mayor

Seth L. Foldy, MD Commissioner of Health

Bevan K. Baker, CHE Health Operations Director

Family and Community Health Services



web site: www.milwaukee.gov

Date:

December 16, 2003

To:

Ronald Leonardt

City Clerk

From:

Seth Foldy, MD

Commissioner of Health

Re:

Request to Deny a Food License (332 N. Milwaukee Street) Pursuant to

MCO Section 68-4 (11)

I enclose an email dated December 15, 2003 from Lucy Krajna, Legislative Assistant in former Alderman Paul Henningsen's district, requesting the Health Department to deny the application for a license filed by Jason R. Metke. Mr. Metke wishes to operate a restaurant/tavern at the above location. This location has previously been a food establishment.

Per the MCO Section 68-4 (10), if there is an objection to an application for a new or renewal license related to Section 68-4 (11), the Commissioner shall so notify the City Clerk. The Utilities and Licenses Committee holds a hearing on whether to issue the license.

Should you have questions regarding this matter, please contact Loyce C. Robinson, the Health Department's Consumer Environmental Health Division Manager at 286-3674.

C: Lucy Krajna

From:

Lucy Krajna

To:

James BOHL; Loyce Robinson; Seth Foldy

Date:

12/15/03 12:04PM

Subject:

Jason Metke

Dr. Foldy, Loyce, Jim

Jeff Metke of 646 S. 66th St. Phone Number 258-9013, has applied for a tavern license, and resturant license.

He has a criminal record from 1955 to a disorderly conduct 8-20-2003. He had a bench warrant out for his arrest, but he said he paid it. I think we should put this on the Jan.6th agenda, and get it over iwth If he paid his bench warrant, I have nothing else to go on. Lucy